
Dear , thank you for your request for information.   
 
Our records have been checked and our response is on the basis that you are interested in 
the sum of funding that the PCC for Humberside has agreed for use in 2018/19, where that 
funding has been targeted at female victims of crime. 
 
In considering the issue we have assumed that our funded Independent Sexual Violence 
Advisor services (90%), Independent Domestic Violence Advisor services (90%), our Young 
Witness Service (90%), our funded therapy services (40%) and a small proportion of our 
Restorative Justice services (10%) will all contribute.  The total sum of funding for 2018/19 is 
therefore £360,000. 
 

I hope you find this information useful.  If you think that we have not supplied information 
in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have 
the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made 
within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns 
Harland Way 
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Cook 
Governance and Administration Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
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